
RESOLUTION # 33 OF 2024 

WHEREAS, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 54:3-13, the Camden County Board of Taxation has the 
responsibility to secure the taxation of all property within Camden County at its taxable value in 
order that all property, except as exempt by law, shall bear its full, equal and just share of taxes; 
and 
 
WHEREAS, on April 6, 2022, the Camden County Board of Taxation ordered the Borough of Pine Hill 
to complete a district wide revaluation to be completed in the tax year 2023 and implemented for the 
tax year 2024; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Revaluation Order was approved by John Ficara, Acting Director of the Division of 
Taxation; and 
 
WHEREAS, the municipality received no response to requests for proposals in 2023 and reissued 
requests for proposals and received response in 2024 ; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Board, by motion made on November 12, 2024, granted the Borough of Pine Hill a 
two-year extension for the district wide revaluation; now therefore, be it  
 
RESOLVED, the Camden County Board of Taxation does hereby grant the Borough of Pine Hill a 
two-year extension and hereby amends the Order to Implement a District Wide Revaluation to be 
completed in the tax year 2025 and implemented for the tax year 2026. 
 
Moved:   Commissioner ______________ 
Second:  Commissioner ______________ 
 
Roll Call: k.hanson  ___ b.holcomb     ___ m.pollitt  ___ 
  d.reich     ___ w.wilhelm   ___   
  

          

Melissa Pollitt, CTA                                Diane R. Hesley, CTA,  
Board President                                             Camden County Tax Administrator 
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